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October 12, 1982
MN-82-199 JHG-82-188

Unites States Nuclear Regulatory Commisssion
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) MYAPCo letter to NRC, dated March 25, 1981, FMY-81-42

(Revision 1)

Subject: Maine Yankee Inservice Inspection and Testing Program

Dear Sir:

Pursuant to 10 CFR50.55(a)(g), attached please find Revision 2 to Maine
Yankee's Inservice Inspection and Testing Program. Various changes include an
upgrade of program requirements, to reflect as-built conditions, and the
addition of relief request bases.

We hope that this information is satisfactory. If you have any questions,
please contact us.

Very truly yours,

MAINE YANKEE ATOMIC POWER COMPANY

h

John H. Garrity, Senior pirector,
Nuclear Engineering 6 Licensing
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Attachment

cc: Mr. Paul E. Swetland
Mr. Ronald C. Ilaynes
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